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10th November 2023 

Dear Families,                                                                                                     

Parent/Carer Forum – Thursday 23rd November 2023 at 9am 

 

We would like to invite you to our next Parent/Carer Forum which takes place on Thursday 23rd 

November at 9am. The next Forum after this one will be at 2pm to give flexibility to those who 

wish to attend. 

We are on a relentless drive for excellence at King Athelstan and would like your input to support 

us on this journey. Members of the Senior Leadership Team and the Governing Body will be in 

attendance to discuss your views. The purpose of the meeting is to share information about whole 

school issues and hear about the whole school issues parents/carers want to raise.  

 

In order to set the agenda please could you record any issues you would like to be discussed at the 

Forum. Issues must relate to the whole school or Key Stage and not be particular to a class or 

individual. The most popular items will be chosen for discussion. You may suggest items even if you 

are not able to attend the Forum.  

Please complete the Google form here: https://forms.gle/ZSxPvgvHNMkhnjJT6 

 

Thank you.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Emily Newton 

Headteacher 
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